
 
Village of Taos Ski Valley 

Special Parks and Recrea6on Commi9ee Mee6ng 
April 22, 2025 

 
The chair called the mee6ng to order at 10:00 am.  Present were Kent Kiehl, Dan Vaughan, Janet 
Ratliff, and Joan Woodard.  The chair noted that we had a quorum. Also present, joining at 
10:05 am was Rick Bellis from Village of Taos Ski Valley (VTSV) and several residents. The chair 
welcomed the commi9ee members, introduced new commi9ee member, Janet Ratliff Thomas, 
and thanked them for everyone for their par6cipa6on.  The chair asked for approval of the 
minutes from the special mee6ng of March 25, 2025.  The minutes were approved unanimously.   
 
The chair and Rick Bellis reviewed the status of the Trails+ grant.  The contract is in place with 
the state, and the next step is establishing the contracts with the three suppor6ng 
organiza6ons.  Mr. Bellis will update us on the status when the contracts are in place.  
 
The chair reported that the hanging flower baskets are ordered and will be picked up and 
installed in mid-June.  There will be fewer baskets on Su9on Place due to possible construc6on, 
and 4 baskets in the lower plaza.   
 
The chair also reported that the summer recrea6on equipment for the Kachina Basin area will 
be installed by TSVI who will also store it at the end of the season.  The disc golf will be installed 
by Evan Firestone with a goal of mid to end of May. The disc sets for loan will be provided to the 
chamber for distribu6on from the chamber chalet.   
 
The commi9ee discussed the disposi6on of tools that PARC purchased many years ago.  The 
chair will inquire if the Public Safety department would like to set up a tool loan program, and if 
not, the tools will be transferred to Public Works.  
 
The chair reported on plans for Spring Cleanup Day which will be May 27, 2025.  The chair 
thanked Marlene Salazar and Elaine Miera for providing email, text, and water-bill-flyer 
announcements of the event.  The chair will purchase bags, side dishes and dessert, and the 
TSVI will partner by provided grilled brats.  The chair asked for volunteers to help during the day 
and lunch set-up.   
 
The chair reported on an invita6on to have a table at the TSVI Community Day, June 28, 2025.  
The commi9ee decided this was a worthwhile endeavor, and Chamber will partner for this 
event.  The chair asked for volunteers to help staff the table.   
 



Finally, the chair reported on follow-up to the discussion at the March mee6ng regarding 
providing PARC input to the possible designs for the village arrival area.  The chair contacted 
Chaz Rockey, a member of the TIDD board, discussed the PARC idea of a park, and Mr. Rockey 
indicated a discussion with PARC representa6ves would be welcome when the design process 
starts.  He will contact the chair at that 6me.   
 
The mee6ng adjourned at 10:30 am.   
 
Respec`ully submi9ed, 

 
Joan Woodard 
PARC Chair 


